
DRAFT
TOWN OF BENTON PLANNING MEETING

June 25, 2024
PRESENT: Tom Rood; Rich Meyer; Steve Hullings; Crystal Tomion; and Jeff Eckert.

Also Present: Glen Quackenbush, Town Councilman; and Michael Peacock, Recording
Secretary.

Tom Rood called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

MINUTES APPROVAL:
Tomion made a motion to approve the minutes from May as they were written. Meyer seconded
the motion. All in favor

OTHER BUSINESS:
Tom Rood has announced his retirement from the Town of Benton Planning Board, effective
12/31/24.

The board continued its conversation about short term rental law. The main topics of discussion
were on verbiage and definitions. The board went page by page through the short term rental
law to proofread and determine if phrases and or sentences needed further clarification.

CLOSING:
Meyer made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Tomion seconded the motion. All in favor.

Meeting adjourned at 8:36 pm

Respectfully submitted,

Michael Peacock
Recording Secretary


